

PRESIDENT: Gerald Laundry - 647-0259 VICE PRESIDENT: Pat Driscoll - 226-4359

SECRETARY/TREASURER: Rosemary Frank - 451-8187

DESIGNEES: Roger Westerberg - 458-0708

Al Amsden - 484-4058

MEETING: Monday - November 9, 1981 - Sanborn Aviation - 7:30 P.M.

ELECTIONS were held October 12, 1981, with a majority of members in attendance. Please welcome the newly elected officers who will begin their new assignment January 11, 1982, for a two year term.

CHAPTER 54 members elected:

for President:

Pat Driscoll

for Vice President:

Congratulations Pat!!

Ray Wyland

Congratulations Ray!!

for Newsletter Ed:

Dick Becker

Congratulations Dick!!

for Secretary/Treas: Rosemary Frank

Thank you Chapter 54 members!!

COMMENTS were invited from chapter members and the consensus of the comments were:

"Let's get more wives and girl friends to the meetings."

"We want speakers more frequently."

"Get some workshops going."

This is YOUR chapter - let's all get together and get some of these things going.

A SMALL PLANE was on final at Dallas, and a big jet was too close behind. The Tower instructed the jet to "go around". The airliner, of course, complained, "Why not the little guy? It costs me \$300 to go around." "OK", answered the Tower, "You are cleared for a \$300 go around.!!"

more

more